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“I OPPOSE SB348.  Please stop spending taxpayers' money on studies that are 

unnecessary.  If you seriously want to reduce the unlawful possession of firearms, 

please fund the police, the district attorney's office, and especially, the office of the 

public defenders. They can then enforce and prosecute criminals.  Criminals are 

being released and going unprosecuted because there are no public defenders 

available.  Spend the money on enforcing existing laws, not on making a study that 

may show you how to create even more laws that could infringe people's Second 

Amendment Rights.  Please do not waste the legislature's time and money on this 

study.   
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